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April 28, 2023 
 
Siskiyou County Health and Human Services Agency, Public Health Division 
810 S. Main St.  
Yreka, CA 96097  
 
Dear Siskiyou County Health and Human Services Agency, Public Health Division, 
 
We are pleased inform you that your proposed project for the California Healthy Brain 
Initiative State and Local Public Health Partnerships to Address Dementia Request for 
Application (RFA) #23-10055, has been approved for funding by the Alzheimer’s 
Disease Program at the California Department of Public Health (CDPH). The total 
amount approved is $580,000.00. 

It is our intention to enter into a two (2)-year grant agreement with your local health 
jurisdiction. This award shall be made pursuant to the requirements of RFA #23-10055, 
published on the CDPH website, 
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CCDPHP/DCDIC/CDCB/Pages/Alzheimer's-
Disease-Program-Funding-Opportunities.aspx. 

The anticipated budget years and award amount are as follows:  
Year 1, July 1, 2023 – June 30, 2024:  $250,000.00 
Year 2, July 1, 2024 – June 30, 2025:  $330,000.00 

Please confer with your local health jurisdiction regarding this award as soon as 
possible. In order to encumber current state fiscal year awards and because scope of 
work and/or budget revisions may be required, you must confirm acceptance of this 
award by May 3, 2023 by replying to the award email sent by 
AlzheimersD@cdph.ca.gov. Revisions must be submitted by May 15, 2023. All related 
grant agreements must be signed, completed, and submitted by May 17, 2023. Should 
you have any questions, please email Maria Gonzales, Alzheimer’s Disease Program 
Contract Manager. Ms. Gonzales can be reached at maria.gonzales@cdph.ca.gov 

Congratulations on your award in support of this initiative. 

Sincerely, 
Lauren Groves 
Lauren Groves, Branch Chief 
Chronic Disease Control Branch 
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